
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,

Welcome back to another exciting year in Eastpointe Middle School! My name is Morgan Reece
and I have the honor of serving as the new principal of Eastpointe Middle School. I have been
and educator for twelve years, and had the pleasure of working as the Dean of Students at EMS
last year. I am thrilled to continue my journey at Eastpointe Middle School as the new principal
and anticipate a great year together!

Throughout the year, you can expect a variety of opportunities for personal and academic
growth. From extracurricular activities to special events, from challenging coursework to
enriching projects, we are committed to helping each student achieve their full potential.
Collaboration between parents, teachers, and students remains integral to our success, and I
encourage open communication and active participation from all members of our school
community.

Once again, welcome back to Eastpointe Middle School. Let us approach this year with
enthusiasm, a thirst for knowledge, and a commitment to making it a remarkable journey of
growth and discovery.

Here’s to a successful and fulfilling school year ahead!

Warm Regards,

Morga� Reec�
Principal


